
Supes consider BMX track in
Placerville
By Cathy Locke, Sacramento Bee

A Placerville skate park’s growing popularity among bicyclists
has spawned a move to create a separate BMX facility on El
Dorado County’s west slope.

BMX riders, however, said they’re surprised and skeptical of
the park idea, launched by skateboarders and El Dorado County
officials.
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